
$459,900 - 410 517 Fisgard St, Victoria
MLS® #990019 

$459,900
1 Bedroom, 1.00 Bathroom, 502 sqft
Single Family on 0 Acres

The Union, Victoria, British Columbia

South facing, freshly renovated sub-penthouse
(4th floor) unit! This highly functional
one-bedroom urban flat is in the heart of
Victoria's Old Town District, the downtown hub
for local shopping, dining, and transportation.
This home features a functional and spacious
open plan. Enjoy the bright floor-to-ceiling
windows overlooking the private landscaped
courtyard below.  Being on the courtyard side
of the building allows you to have a quiet
sanctuary while reaping the benefits of the
bustling surrounding neighbourhood. The unit
comes with new stainless-steel LG appliances
including an induction cooktop, ample storage
space, wide-plank laminate flooring, in-suite
laundry, and designer finishes. It includes a
secure storage locker. Don't miss this
opportunity to own this sleek home in a vibrant
location!! (id:6289)

Built in 2014

Essential Information

Listing # 990019

Price $459,900

Bedrooms 1

Bathrooms 1.00

Square Footage 502

Acres 0.01

Year Built 2014

Type Single Family



Sub-Type Apartment

Community Information

Address 410 517 Fisgard St

Subdivision The Union

City Victoria

Province British Columbia

Postal Code V8W0C5

Amenities

Features Rectangular

Parking Street

View City view

Interior

Heating Electric Baseboard heaters

Cooling None

Additional Information

Zoning Residential/Commercial

Listing Details

Listing Office Pemberton Holmes Ltd.
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